FRANCESTOWN HERITAGE COMMISSION

Minutes of Meeting January 14, 2012

Present were Frank Hanchett, Maureen vonRosenvinge and Barbara Caskie. Excused
were Mary Lindstrom and Michele Ferencsik. Unexcused was Becky Meatty.

Minutes of the December meeting were read and accepted.

Members were saddened to hear of the passing of former member Ann Stewart. She will
be remembered for her many contributions to the Commission.

The Selectmen will make a presentation on behalf the Heritage Commission at their
Budget-CIP Meeting.

We need ideas for articles and it was suggested that an article be put in the Francestown News,
asking if anyone knows of any history regarding the Town Hall in the 1920s’ and 30s.

The supports on the Queen Truss were replaced at the Town Hall and new lally columns installed.
We have received $900 in donations through December.
We reviewed, with Maureen, her report for the Town’s Annual Report.

There are two openings for members on the Commission.

Frank Hanchett has agreed to do another walk about in the spring although he will not
be a member of the Commission. He is considering something to do with maple sugaring.

It was discussed that corporations, as in home improvement companies, be approached for funds.
Corporations that may have funds for historic projects.

The next meeting will be on February 11, 2012.

Meeting adjourned at 10am




